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I strongly oppose SB210. 

 

Vote by mail allows the opportunity for all Oregonians to cast their vote in a manner 

that works in conjunction with their occupational and social schedule. Working class 

Americans, such as myself, do not have the convenience to request a work-absence 

on a Tuesday to stand in line to cast a vote on election day. Vote by mail has allowed 

me to do my due-diligence to research candidates and measures that effect my 

community, county and state. Voting, an essential American right, will be severely 

diminished by this bill if passed. 

 

I urge my representative to vote NO on SB210. 


